
 

 

 
*Funding amount estimated on 2021 data. Actual funding will be determined after 2022 enrolment data are finalised. Actual expenditure may vary due to changes in finalised 2022 enrolment data 
and student learning needs. 

Investing for Success  
 
Under this agreement for 2022 
Warwick Central State School will receive 

 $134,840* 

 

This funding will be used to 

• Build staff capacity in their understanding of the Australian Curriculum. 

• Refine, review and implement a whole school Curriculum Assessment and Reporting Plan on 
SharePoint framed using the P-12 CARF. 

• Engage regional support from the PATL to build staff capability in  understanding the demands of 
the P-12 CARF. 

• Increase staff knowledge of moderation processes through staff meeting PL and planning days 
using the PATL 

• Teachers are assigned planning days with the HOD – Curriculum to ensure consistency of 
planning across the whole school. 

 

Our initiatives include 

• Extensive recruitment process for a Head of Department – Curriculum  
o Individual to have extensive knowledge of Australian Currciulum 
o Experience in working with and leading teams 
o Strategic understanding of P-12 Curriculum, assessment and reporting framework and the 

ability to apply this understanding in the school context.   
o Knowledge and cababilty of the three levels of curriculum planning to enhance teacher 

capability and consistency across the whole school. 

 

Our school will improve student outcomes by 

• Employment of a Head of Department – Curriculum for 2022 - $134840 (remainder school 
funded) 
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